

Town of Arlington, Massachusetts 730 Massachusetts Ave., Arlington, MA 02476 Phone: 781-316-3000

webmaster@town.arlington.ma.us

04/11/2011 Minutes

VISION 2020 ENVIRONMENT TASK GROUP APRIL 11, 2011 MEETING, approved 5/16/2011 RESERVOIR COMMITTEE
Town Hall Annex, First Floor

In attendance: Lisa Fredman, Cathy Garnett, Martine Gougault, Jane Howard, Elizabeth Karpati, Ann LeRoyer, Stephan Miller,

David White.

Facilitator: David White Minutes: Elizabeth Karpati

Next meeting: TBA

• The **minutes** of the previous meeting were accepted as presented.

- Signs have been posted identifying the site of the **habitat garden** and DPW has removed the sod from a part of it. Martine will order siltation socks to be put in place as soon as the rest of the sod has been removed and the boulders and logs put in place. Some soil will have to be added to replace the sod. Jim Dodge has suggested possible sources.
- Once the silt socks are in place, volunteers can start working on spreading soil, etc. David has added the names of people who signed up at the EcoFest to the Yahoo list so that they can get notices. The first work day could be April 16 if things are ready by then, or April 30.
- David will take pictures and Lisa will work with him on publicity. ACMI could be asked to film the planting.
- Martine will order the plants. Sources are the New England Wildflower Society, Project Native, and Sudbury Nurseries. Elizabeth offered some goldenrods (species unidentified). Cathy and Martine will review the proposed plant list.
- A water supply needs to be available by the time we start planting. DPW has a water truck but may not be able to supply personnel to operate it. David will check on renting or borrowing a pump to get water out of the Res. Watering will have to be continued through the summer.